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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING –18/02/2016
Attendees      Mahmud Weldon



Robert Cooper



Gwladys Mabb


Apologies:
Daphne Collington


Pat Veal
                        Ian Tulley
Opening Remarks
Graham mentioned that a new member would be joining ‘Pat Veal’ she has sent her apologies for today but hope to make the next meeting. 
Matters Arising
Graham reported back that he has raised the problem of communication with ESHT at a recent Eastbourne locality meeting and will report back when he hears of any actions that have taken.
The current ‘East Sussex Better Together’ issue 11 was reviewed and suggested that it might be added onto the back of the next newsletter.  Action Graham
Two of the group mentioned that they had been involved with the current medicines review project where patients are invited in for a discussion on their current medication with a Pharmacist. They both agreed that they found the exercise very beneficial.
Kate Richmond the PPG Liaison Officer has been invited to attend one of our meetings but so far a suitable date has yet to be arranged. Moving forward another attempt will be made.  Action Graham
Date of Next Meeting – 17/03/2016 at 12.30pm
